
Notice of Public Health and Safety Advisory Committee Public Meeting 
 

 
The New Mexico Department of Health will be holding the first Public Health and Safety Advisory 
Committee meeting on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, from 10:00AM to 11:30AM. The meeting will be 
held through a web-based platform. Attendees will be able to join the event through the internet or by 
phone. Instructions on how to access this meeting and the agenda will be posted to the following website: 
www.nmhealth.org/go/mcp at least 72-hours prior to the scheduled meeting. 

This meeting is conducted so the Public Health and Safety Advisory Committee may discuss emerging 
scientific and medical information relevant to the health effects associated with the use of cannabis 
products. Upon reviewing this data, the Public Health and Safety Advisory Committee with publish an 
annual report on the health effects of legalizing cannabis for adult use. The Committee will also report 
on additional health and safety issues relating to cannabis product use. 

If you are an individual with a disability in need of special assistance to participate in the public hearing, 
please contact Elizabeth Bisio by telephone at (505) 827-2386 or Gary French - (505) 827-2362.  The 
Department requests at least ten (10) days advanced notice to provide requested special 
accommodations. 

 

Agenda: 

• Introduction 

• Thanks to Ryan Nix 

• Update from the Medical Cannabis Program 

• CPPC Research Presentation – Michael Sofis 

• Discussion of Research and Resources 

• Other Items from Committee Members 

• Schedule next meeting 

 

http://www.nmhealth.org/go/mcp

